Mercedes Barcia

From: Tanaka Danielle <Danielle.Tanaka@sarasotacountyschools.net>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 12:54 PM

To: Mercedes Barcia; laurenmcmahon315@gmail.com

Cc: Jackson Eric

Subject: RE: Advisory Board Application

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for
Login Information

Ms. Barcia:

On behalf of VHS and Mr. Jackson, please accept our support of Lauren McMahon for the Parks and Recreation Advisory
Board as a student leader. She is an exceptional representation of our students and the young people of our
community.

Thank you and be well,
Danielle

Danielle F. Tanaka, EdD

Venice High School

Assistant Principal

941-488-6726

941-500-3686 google voice direct line
Insta @VHSDr. Tanaka

From: Mercedes Barcia <mbarcia@venicegov.com>

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 7:16 AM

To: laurenmcmahon315@gmail.com

Cc: Tanaka Danielle <Danielle.Tanaka@sarasotacountyschools.net>; Jackson Eric
<Eric.Jackson@sarasotacountyschools.net>

Subject: Advisory Board Application

External Email - Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links, and Requests for Login Information

Good morning Lauren,



| am in receipt of your application for the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board. The only item pending is a
recommendation letter by the school principal. Once that is received, | will forward your application to the
mayor.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thanks.

Mercedes Barcia
Adminstrative Coordinator

City Clerk’s Office

401 W. Venice Ave

Venice, FL 34285

Phone: (941) 882-7392

Email: mbarcia@venicegov.com
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Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and iPhone. Select SeeClickFix
from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida. There is also a link to the program on the city’s website,
www.venicegov.com, or go directly to SeeClickFix at https://venice.seeclickfix.com/venice

PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes, concerning public records.
Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore, email sent or received on this entity's computer system,
including your email address, may be disclosed to the public and media upon request. If you do not want your email
address released to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by
phone or in writing.

Please be aware that all e-mail to and from Sarasota County Schools is subject to the public records laws of Florida.



